
MUNICIPAL NOTICE 

      20/12/2016 

 

Refuse collection and essential services during Christmas holidays 

 

Municipal offices will be closing on 23/12/2016 and will open on 03/01/2017. This is to 

inform the community of Makana that the municipal workers in the Cleansing Department 

(street sweepers) and those that are working on essential services, like electricity, water 

and fire, will be working throughout the holidays.  

Refuse will be not be collected from 26/12/2016 until 02/01/2017, it will only be collected 

from 03/01/2017, and citizens are advised not to take out their refuse. Please keep the 

refuse in a safe place. 

As for essential services, workers will be available on standby throughout the holidays, 

citizens are advised to call the Fire Department for any assistance with regards to 

electricity, water, sanitation and fire services. 

The municipality will be on alert for any emergencies that may occur during this time. 

Humble apologies for any inconvenience. 

The contact details for the Fire Department is 046 603 000. 

 

Happy holiday, drive safely and enjoy yourselves responsibly. 


